
LONDON BOROUGH OF HILLINGDON THE HILLINGDON (WAITING AND LOADING RESTRICTION) 
(CONSOLIDATION) ORDER 1994(AMENDMENT) ORDER 2013  

PROPOSED WAITING RESTRICTIONS IN GRANGE ROAD, HAYES 
Hillingdon Council gives notice that it intends to make this Order which will impose waiting restrictions on Grange 
Road, Hayes - Northeast to southwest arm, both sides, from a point 18.29 metres southwest of the southwestern 
kerb line of Elmlea Drive to a point in line with the northeastern kerb line of western most north to south arm of 
Grange Road. Plans and the Council’s statement of reasons for the proposals can be seen at Hayes End Library 
during opening hours and by appointment at the Civic Centre, Uxbridge during normal office hours for 21 days 
following the date on which this notice is published. Further information can be obtained by telephoning Residents 
Services Directorate on 01895 277879. If you wish to comment on, or object to the proposals please write by 11th  
September 2013, stating grounds for objection and your home address, to Transport and Projects, Residents 
Services, Civic Centre, Uxbridge, Middlesex UB8 1UW quoting reference 4W/06/CH/06600.  
Dated this 21st day of August 2013. 
JEAN PALMER Deputy Chief Executive & Corporate Director of Residents Services. 
 
 
 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
The proposed waiting restrictions are intended to remove obstructive parking to assist the free flow of traffic and 
promote road safety. The proposal has been agreed by the Cabinet Member for Planning, Transportation and 
Recycling to proceed to formal consultation. 




